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Brendan Liew - Proposed Modification to Wilpinjong Coal Mine

From: natandrob Burnicle and Elliot

To: "Brendan.liew@planning.nsw.gov.au" <brendan.liew@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 9/1/2013 9:49 PM

Subject: Proposed Modification to Wilpinjong Coal Mine

Proposed Modification to Wilpinjong Coal Mine

To Whom It May Concern:

Im writing to show my support for the proposed modification 5 to Wilpinjong Coal Mine.

My family feel the coal mines are great for the Mudgee community and local business, you only
have to look around the town to see all the new housing developments and locals working onsites
from plumbers , electrictions, tilers ,tradesman etc there is a lot of money going back into the town
and community.

My children play sports and i can even see how the mines help the town,because the local
businesses are doing so well they sponcer the local sports groups which help the children and
young people.

Yours Truly

Robert Elliot
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